University of Motre Dame Religious Bulletin September 10, 1942

A Tragic Death.

While you were away, Mr. Hugh McGuire, C.S.C., a Moreau seminarian and a senior at the university drowned while vacationing at the seminarians' summer house at Bankson Lake in southern Michigan. His father and mother and fourteen brothers and sisters will be consoled when they learn that you will remember Mr. McGuire in your Masses and Communions.

Don't Boast.

These will be great nights for gathering around the double-deckers for a description of your week of adventure away from the bells and checks at Notre Dame. Easy now. Don't brag about what you did. The fellows will doubt you. And you only build up exaggeration until you skip the fence and enter into the field of lies. Avoid the fellow who boasts about sin, or be man enough to help him come to his senses by a few well-placed suggestions.

For The Good Of Your Soul.

Hall Mass:

Late Mass:
Communion:
Communion:
Dillon until noon, Cavanaugh until 9:15.

Confession:
Dillon all morning; after supper until 9:45.

Cavanaugh and Zahm until 9:15; from 7 to 9:45 p.m.

Freshmen!

The Mission for the Freshmen will begin Sunday evening and extend until Friday morning. Watch the Bulletin for complete details. The sermons, Mass and Holy Communion will prepare you for a blessed and successful year.

Some Changes Have Been Made.

Hall. Illness has forced Father Lynch to give up the job which he worked so faithfully and tirelessly for the welfare of the students. Father Lynch is now chaplain to the Hedical Mission Sisters, 8400 Pine Road, Fox Chase, Pennsylvania.

Father John Haley, C.S.C., former Assistant Prefect of Religion in Cavanaugh and Breen-Phillips Halls has left the campus to take up a new assignment at the St. Charles Home for Boys, Wauwatosa, Visconsin. Father Charles Sheedy, C.S.C., succeeds Father Haley, and will have his office in Zahm Hall, Room 109.

Father Roland Simonitsch, C.S.C., takes up duties as Assistant Prefect of Religion with his office in Cavanaugh Hall.

Calendar and Study Schedule.

You can secure from any of the Prefects of Religion a calendar with all the months of the year and a study schedule for your convenience. Freshmen and transfer students will discover the study schedule just the kind of chart they want for keeping a record of their classes and study hours. All is gratis.

PRAYERS: (deceased) mother of "Bunny", '38, John, '38, Robert, '38 Veeneman; friend of Fr. Haloughney, C.S.C.; relatives of Sister Prisca, C.S.C.; Mr. Charles Girsch, N.D. 1889 to 1898; grandmother of Joseph Gerve, '40; Jemes Patton. 2 Special Int.